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23-0290

Kohou Street Full Closure
Between Dillingham Boulevard and Kaumualii Street 
24 hours a day 7 days a week  |  Mid-November 2023 through July 2024

•	 All lanes of Kohou Street between Dillingham  
	 Boulevard and Kaumualii Street will be closed  
	 24 hours a day 7 days a week. 

•	 Motorists on and accessing Kohou Street  
	 will be detoured around the work area. 

•	 Street parking will also be restricted.

•	 The sidewalk will be closed and pedestrians  
	 will be detoured

T R A F F I C  P L A N  S U M M A R Y

The Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation  
(HART) and Nan, Inc. would like to notify the public of  
lane closures along Kohou Street for the Honolulu Rail 
Transit Project. Traffic modifications are required to  
safely perform the necessary work. 

The area may experience increased traffic and  
noise levels during construction.

P R O J E C T  I N F O R M A T I O N
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